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From: liz m
To: FedRedistribution - ACT
Subject: new electorate
Date: Saturday, 14 April 2018 12:40:54 PM

Dear AEC 

Please reconsider naming the new ACT electorate Bean.

This is a fantastic opportunity to celebrate Canberra's diversity and aboriginal culture. We
already have enough electorates named after white men. The suggested name of Cullen is
far more appropriate. 

Kind regards

Liz Batten 

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.
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